
17 November 2023 

Sharlene McDonald 
88 Katherine Mansfield Drive 
Whitemans Valley  
Upper Hutt  

Submission on PC50 – Rural Review 

As a whole I feel the this document is stating it wants to keep the rural feel of rural areas but allowing residential living 
in a rural area just does the opposite, as a rural land owner the choice to purchase rural land comes with its positives and 
negatives but the reason we chose to purchase rural was the lifestyle of the land, living off the land, escaping the busyness of 
residential, living in clean open space. 

It seems devious to change the rules to allow developments of residential sizing in a rural areas. It goes against every 
reason we chose to live here. Allowing added stress to infrastructure that’s already struggling.    

I am seeking the following relief: I do not agree with the residential development within rural areas. 

I do not stand to gain commercial advantage from my submission. 
I wish to be heard in support of my submission.  

Thank you for the opportunity to give feedback. 

Sharlene McDonald  
shar.mcdonald02@gmail.com 
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